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From: Ann Kirkcaldy
Sent:  Mon, 8 Aug 2022 14:39:44 +0000ARC
To: Wordsworth, Robert
Subject: Fairmead Site APP/W1905/W/22/3300254
Importance: Normal



I wish to lodge my appeal against the above development. There have already been far too many houses 
built in Goffs Oak VILLAGE and surrounding area over the last few years and it is fast becoming much too 
overcrowded putting pressure on all facilities and far too much polluting traffic. The Council have 
previously voted against this development so there is no reason why they should be pressured to change 
their minds. We look forward to your support.
Sent from my iPad

mailto:Annkirkcaldy@hotmail.com
mailto:Annkirkcaldy@hotmail.com

